Hematology Lab Weekly Meeting

June 25th, 2015
· Our new coordinator for the Special Heme section is Kelly Baker.  Congratulations!  She will be starting next week.
· Reminder – today is the 1st day of the Protective Services application that you can use or download on your mobile device (cell phone or tablet).  When using it you should keep your finger on the bottom and if you encounter a problem you release the finger and within 10 seconds you will receive a call from Protective Services.  This is another tool to get protection but it does not replace the escort service.
· Patient Experiences Communique – powerpoint is posted regarding efforts to improve quietness.
· Tips on working well with Patient relations – call patient relations before the situation escalate especially if the patient demeanor indicates anger, distrust or detachment.  Also if the patient day didn’t start well.  Make patient aware of unexpected changes like test time, roommates late at night, etc.
· Our department is currently working with the OR to clarify test names.  We just want to prevent potential issues.  
· Beth R has been working on a the Med Tech project.   We are going to set-up sometimes maybe in the 4th floor conference room so Beth can do some presentations on her project.  She has simplified a complex  concept.  This will also be put on the L drive and on MTS as well.  There will be 2 different ways for the presentations.
· Donna and Christine discover something while she was trying to do the shutdown. An U-F sheath error occurred. It was discovered that a thin tube that is attached to the white piece on the keg of Sheath had become detached. Be careful when replacing the sheath that all  tubes are attached because that will affect the function of the instrument.
· BCSXP – when you do daily maintenance or shift QC, place about approximately half a bottle of prepared IBS (about 5 mL). Replace each shift, or if necessary prior to that.
· When you put the back Sapphire down for the afternoon, make sure that you record them as resting in the maintenance log.    There are lots of holes in the logs.  Any gap in any log will cause a problem when we have our DPH inspection.
· Pat is closer in getting a PO number for the new Sysmex, we are almost there.  The next step after that is that the plumbers will be coming to put a pipe down for the water supply from the ceiling in the same spot that we are planning to set them up.
· Patient story – Gail discovered Ehrlichia in a patient.
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